
AGENDA 
STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD 

  SPECIAL MEETING 
205 MAGEE AVE. and BATEMAN WAY, STAMFORD, CT 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 2, 2013 
11 A.M 

 
 
 

 

 
Site Visit: 

 
Planning Board members will meet with City Land Use staff for a site visit to 205 
Magee Ave., and also the site of the proposed “Bridgewater” development on 
Bateman Way.   
 
Note:  The site visit will be conducted by City staff for the Planning and Zoning Boards, 
who will all meet in the Czescik Marina parking lot.  The visit will have several stops, 
and the primary intention of the visit is for the board members to familiarize themselves 
with the proposed layout and construction. 


